
Emmett O’Brien is proud
to announce that our
senior, Mariah Roque,
was nominated and
elected by her peers to
be this year’s State
Student Congress
President! 
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Oct. 4th: Faculty Meeting
Oct. 10th: Senior Grade-Level Meeting
Oct. 11th: Digital PSAT Test Day, Grades 10 and 11
Oct. 27th: PFO Bingo



On Monday, September 25th Emmett O’Brien’s Student Council attended the
first State Student Congress meeting hosted at E.C. Goodwin. This is an
organization that is made up of all Student Councils from Connecticut
Technical High Schools. This year we worked with Junior Achievement to
work on leadership skills and build relationships between students from
different schools. Emmett O’Brien was proudly represented by seniors
Mariah Roque, Dylan Greenlaw, and Christopher Romero. They were leaders
amongst their individual groups while working on a team building project. At
the meeting the students nominated and elected the 2023-2024 State
Student Congress officers. 

CTTECH STUDENT CONGRESS MEETING



HISTORY OF GRAFFITI

BOO TO YOU!
The Climate Team had their first meeting of the
year! The committee will be working on Boo
Grams during the month of October. 

More information to come!

Interested in joining the Climate Team? Please
see Mrs. Seitlinger to join!

In art class, students learned the
history of graffiti, different styles,
and what makes it legal/illegal.
They were able to create a ‘piece’
that includes their name or
nickname and a background.



NATIONAL HONOR SOCIETY KICKS OFF

FUTURE STUDENT
RECRUITMENT
The recruitment
committee met
yesterday, September
28th,  to discuss the
recruitment calendar of
events. Open House is
October 26th!

Members left with lawn
signs and Open House
brochures. Please feel free
to pick up any additional
flyers from Mrs. Carvalho
to post around the Valley,
or share one on social
media!

October 2nd: EOB Goes Pink shirt sales will go live on Custom Ink. There will
be 3 options for shirts this year (men’s tee, women’s tee, long-sleeve tee).
Emails and ParentSquare messages will go out on Monday with more
information.
October 3rd: The first general meeting for current NHS members (seniors
only). The meeting will take place during 5th period in 320B.
October 20th (tentative date): EOB Goes Pink! It will take place at the
athletic complex this year and will consist of a relay race and a kickball
tournament. More information to come!

Please see below for October’s upcoming NHS events!
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EOB AT ABBOTTEOB AT ABBOTT
TECH AND IMMACULATE CO-OPTECH AND IMMACULATE CO-OP


